HAVE YOU JOINED THE RENT CAFE PORTAL?

Sign up now for 24/7 access to:

Book a Virtual Appointment
View Housing Assistance Payments

For help signing up, or questions regarding your Rent Café Portal account, e-mail

RentCafePortal@lacda.org.

If you have already signed up, remember to check your email frequently to ensure you don't
miss any notifications from the Los Angeles County Development Authority (LACDA).

Click here to access the Rent Café Portal.



https://housingservices.lacda.org/

EHV PROGRAM INCENTIVES

If you rent your unit to an EHV family, you may be eligible to
receive the following incentives:

» Upto $5,000 One-Time Reimbursement for New Contract
Inspection Repairs

» $2,500Signing Bonus for Each EHV Leased

e Reliable Monthly Payments

Funds are available for EHV families who may be required to pay
for utility fees.

Funds may be available for EHV families that will be responsible
under the Lease for a utility but may be in need of a deposit
payment to establish service or an arrear payment to re-establish
utility service. Payments will be made directly by the LACDA to the
utility company.

The LACDA welcomes rental units located in the following Public
Housing Agency service areas:

e LosAngeles County Development Authority
e Housing Authority of the City of Los Angeles
» Cityof Pasadena

» Cityof Norwalk

« City of Redondo Beach

e CityofGlendale

For more information, please contact:
LACDAincentives@Iacda.org.

Community Survey

WHAT ONGOING TENANT
PROTECTIONS ARE BEING EXTENDED
BEYOND DECEMBER 31, 2022?

While many tenant protections under the Los Angeles
County COVID-19 Tenant Protection Resolution will be
expiring, the following protections will be extended beyond
December31,2022:

* Anti-harassment and retaliation protections for all
residential, mobile home space renters and commercial
tenants during the Resolution's protected periods; and

* No-fault eviction protections as a baseline within Los
Angeles County for tenants who utilized the County's
non-payment of rent protections from July 1 through
December 31, 2022, and are still within the 12-month
repayment period.

Should you have any questions, you may contact the Los
Angeles County Department of Consumer and Business
Affairs (DCBA) by phone at 800-593-8222 or by email at
rent@dcba.lacounty.gov.
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